



8th December 2023

Dear Parents & Carers

Newsletter

Please see our latest school Newsletter here: https://cityacademybristol.clf.uk/wp-content/uploads/Newsletter-Term-2.pdf

Festive Fashion Day- Thursday December 14th

To raise money for the charity Medical Aid for Palestine and to coincide with the CAB Festive Show, we will be holding a Festive Fashion Day on **Thursday December 14th**.

So, dust off the Festive Finery and get into the holiday spirit by wearing seasonal outfits:

- Red, Green, White
- Festive Fancy Dress
- Glitter & Sequins
- Chrimbo Jim-jams
- Festive Jumpers

We are asking for a £1 cash donation, so if you could please make sure they have the money with them when they arrive to school.



Every Student a Graduate - Every Student a Leader

PRINCIPAL: MR BEN TUCKER CEO: MR STEVE TAYLOR | THE CITY ACADEMY, RUSSELL TOWN AVENUE. REDFIELD, BS5 9JH TEL: 0117 9413800 EMAIL: INFO@CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK | WWW.CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK













Last Day of School

Students finish for the Christmas break on Friday 15th December at 11.45am.

Tuesday 2nd January is an INSET day, so all students return to school on Wednesday 3rd January.

Electric Scooters

Please read this letter from Avon & Somerset Police regarding Electric Scooters https://cityacademybristol.clf.uk/wp-content/uploads/Escooter-Letter-from-AS-Police.pdf

Please note that these are banned from our whole school site, so please do not allow your child to ride one to school.

Flu Vaccination Catch Up Clinics

Children's Flu vaccination (nasal and injection) catch-up clinics are available for Year 7-11 students who did not receive their vaccinations at school. Please book an appointment at https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2023/book

If you have any queries please contact the Immunisation Team directly on 0300 124 5515 or email sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net

Parent Coffee Mornings

We hold regular coffee mornings for parents Thursday mornings from 9.30am to 10.30am, hosted by the family support team. All parents are welcome to attend.

Lost Property - Naming/Labelling School Uniform and PE Kit

We have a huge amount of lost property, the pictures below show the amount we have accumulated just this term alone. All these items are not labelled. We make regular announcements to students to check the table for any lost property.

Please can you label your child's school uniform and PE kit wherever possible. If lost property is named, we will be able to get this back to your child. Any items that do not have names in, will be placed on the lost property table in the main corridor.

Every Student a Graduate - Every Student a Leader

PRINCIPAL: MR BEN TUCKER CEO: MR STEVE TAYLOR | THE CITY ACADEMY, RUSSELL TOWN AVENUE. REDFIELD, BS5 9JH TEL: 0117 9413800 EMAIL: INFO@CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK | WWW.CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK

















Thank you for all your support,

Tull

Best wishes

Ben Tucker

Principal, City Academy

Every Student a Graduate - Every Student a Leader

PRINCIPAL: MR BEN TUCKER CEO: MR STEVE TAYLOR | THE CITY ACADEMY, RUSSELL TOWN AVENUE. REDFIELD, BS5 9JH TEL: 0117 9413800 EMAIL: INFO@CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK |WWW.CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK







